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The Rotary Club of Madison, CT

Congratulations President Susan!  Passing of the Gavel - June 29th! 


	 Board of Directors

	 Olando Petgrave - 2026	
	 Chris Brown - 2026

	 Robin Miller - 2025

	 Janet Sandella - 2025	
	 Ken Munro - 2024

 	 Rob Stevens - 2024


With Robin Miller presiding, our outgoing president David Moore passed the gavel to our incoming President Susan Wagner 
last Thursday evening at Donahue’s Madison Beach Grille - District Governor-Elect Robert Friend presented Paul Harris 
awards to Susan, Michael Perry and David Moore.  Additional photos below tell the story very well - Nicely done! 

http://madisonctrotary.com


               The 4-Way Test: Of the things we think, say or do

	 1. Is it the TRUTH?     

	 2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?

	 3. Will it build GOODWILL AND BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?

	 4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?


Madison Rotary Club Meets Thursdays 8 AM at the Senior Center 
Guests Welcome! Contact President Susan Wagner

SusanWagnerRotary@gmail.com (203)-444-7403


6 Jul 23                	 Club Assembly - Final Carnival Preparation	 	 Chris Brown	 

20 Jul 23 	 	 	 A Great Program!                        	 	 	 Mike Iacurci  
27 Jul 23           		 Another Great Program!	 	 	 	 	 Chris Brown	 

3 Aug 23	 	 	 Another Great Program!	 	 	 	 	 Mike Iacurci	     

Roberta Lombardi - Infinite Strength Inc.

Gordon. R. M
Rotary International President

2023-2024
District 7980 Governor

2023-2024

A New Rotary Year Begins in Style

With Our Fourth of July Float!

Our annual Fourth of July float was a smashing success thanks in large part to President Susan, Jeff, Dale, Rob, Olando and 
many other Rotarians and friends!  We were able to transform Mitch Cairnes’ old rusty trailer into a world class Rotary float!  

Proud riders Rob Stevens, Gabrielle Helenek, Will DeVries, Olando Petgrave and David Moore on our world class Rotary float!  
Nicely done! 

mailto:SusanWagnerRotary@gmail.com

